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The first round of discussions on student evaluation between APC and the student body 
will take place at 8pm on Sunday March 21. There will be an announcement early next 
week regarding exact locations. These meetings will be held in combinations of two or 
three student houses. This should allow more people an opportunity to participate in 
discussion. The purpose of this round of meetings is for APC to listen to students ' 
thoughts, ideas and concerns on the form of student evaluation at Bennington College. 
Another set of meetings will take place once APC has developed a proposal. 

Documents detailing the history of evaluation at Bennington and research on how our 
transcript is received and used in Admissions Offices at graduate schools have been 
distributed to SEPC reps, Talking Heads and House Chairs. A further ten copies are 
available on Reserve in the library. 

The members of APC look forward to meeting with you. 


